
+- 

M I K E  SMALLRIDGE UTILITY CONSULTANT 
& M A N A G E M E N T  SERVICES 

15827 CEDAR ELM TERRACE 
LAND 0 LAKES, FLORIDA 34638 

352-302-7406 

April 29, 2009 

Ann Cole Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

RE: Docket # 090093-WS. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please find enclosed letter from the Manatee County Health department in response to your 
letter of April 1, 2009 additional information #9. 

As of this date there are no anticipated repairs needed. 

On behalf of my client, 

%- 
Mike Smallridge 



Charlie Crist 
Governor 

Ana M. Viamnnte Ros, M.D., M.P H. 
State Surgeon General 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

RE: Heather Hills Estates, PWS #6412533 

The above referenced consecutive public water system is currently in compliance with all 
required testing as referenced in Chapter 64E-550 of the Florida Administrative Code. 
There has been no unsatisfactory test results since April 2008. There is no anticipated 
enforcement action planned by the Manatee County Health Department in reference to 
the bacteriological test results that occurred in April 2008. Based on the satisfactory test 
results from sampling preformed by the Health Department at the same locations, it is my 
opinion that there was no endangerment to the consumers ofthis water in April 2008. 

If there are any further questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at (941) 748-0747 extension 1355. 

Harry Messick 

Envir ental Health Services 
Manatee County Health Dept. 
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Manatee County Health Department 
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